
MINISTRY OF LANDS, PUBLIC WORKS,   

HOUSING AND URBAN DEVELOPMENT  

State Department for Housing and Urban Development  

ADDENDUM 5 

CANCELLATION OF TENDERS 

CONSTITUENCY AFFORDABLE HOUSING PROGRAM PROJECTS 
  

This is in reference to tender advertisement appearing in The Standard and The 
Star Newspapers of Wednesday, 2nd August 2023, the State Department’s 
Website and Boma Yangu Portal.   

  
Interested and eligible Bidders are notified of the cancellation of the tenders. 
Fresh tenders with revised Bills of Quantities and Designs will be re-advertised 
on the State Department’s website: www.housingandurban.go.ke.   
  

Head Supply Chain Management Services 
For:   

The Principal Secretary   
State Department for Housing and Urban Development.   

 P.O. Box 30119 -00100 NAIROBI, KENYA  
 
    
 
    Dated 25th October 2023  

http://www.housingandurban.go.ke/

